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I’m so proud of Oregon leading the way by using vote-by-mail and ensuring that 

Oregonians have opportunities to vote at a time that is convenient for them. Every 

election I sit with my ballot right next to the voters guide and my notes to ensure I’m 

checking the right boxes. Vote by mail means that all Oregonians have the 

opportunity to exercise their right. In-person voting will only create more barriers that 

will reduce participation. Let’s make voting accessible to all Oregonians. I know our 

leaders want to make sure we are all represented.  


